
Here is the current Sheriff’s Shuffle logo that we are looking to update. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Hampden County Sheriff’s Department organizes and presents The Sheriff’s 
Shuffle. Here is the patch (Also uploaded to contest as file) 

 

 
 

Below are a few inspirational photos for the new logo.  Please keep in mind; We 
hope this logo incorporates the Sheriff’s department brand (patch) while 

incorporating community support and running. The colors should include but not 
be limited to the orange color below and the blue of the Sheriff’s patch.

  



The Sheriff’s Shuffle is a fun run that raises funds for community based 
organizations in Hampden County.  

 
Here are some other logos from which you can draw inspiration: 

 
 

                    

         

 
 


